
SCHOOL DIRECTORY 

Dear Parents, 

 

Each year we create a school directory that is available to ECS school families 

only.  If you do not want your family name, address, telephone number and email 

address published, please fill out the form below and return to the school office.  

We are asking that this form be returned by September 10th to ensure that our 

directory is out in a timely manner. 

 

Student Name:  ___________________________________________ 

Family Name:  ____________________________________________ 
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